
 

 

The second meeting of the Cultural Harmony and Diversity Club at Rama Devi Women's 

University, held on September 13, 2023, focused on "Diversity Dialogues: North Eastern Indian." 

Led by Dr. Sabahat Tabriz, the OIC, the event aimed to promote inclusivity and understanding by 

exploring the cultural richness of the North Eastern region. Amisha shared her experiences from 

an NCC camp in Assam, highlighting picturesque locations and diverse cuisine. Amrita Mishra 

shared a poignant narrative emphasizing the importance of compassion and acceptance. The 

successful event reflected the club's commitment to fostering unity and cultural harmony within 

the academic community, paving the way for more enlightening discussions in the future. 
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